
 
 
 
 
 

SHIRE OF KENT 
 

CHANGE OF COUNCIL MEETING DATE  
 

The Shire of Kent would like to advise that the July Ordinary Council 
Meeting will be held one week later on Tuesday 22 July 2020, commencing 
at 5.30pm.  
 
Copies of the Agenda will be available from the Administration Office in 
Nyabing from Friday 19 July 2019.  Please contact Nat Taekema on 9829 
1051 if you would like a copy. 
 
All members of the public are invited to attend the Ordinary Council meeting.  
An opportunity to ask questions of Council is provided during the Public 
Question Time at the start of the meeting.  
 
RJ MILLER 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 
 


